

March 17, 2010

The Honorable Don Young House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515

Dear Don:

Thank you for your kind words about my mom, Jean. My family and I have been truly overwhelmed by the support and encouragement after Mom Mom passed away.

I'm sure you've heard me tell a story or two about my mom—and I can assure you that you'll hear many more. The fact is, she taught me and my siblings so many great lessons about life, and I will make certain that the strength, faith, and courage she instilled in all of us will be passed on in my family for generations to come.

On behalf of my entire family, we thank you for reaching out to us.

Joseph R. Biden, Jr.